The Court will hear all scheduled oral arguments for the upcoming term in the Courtroom. Seating for the
oral argument sessions will be provided to the public, members of the Supreme Court bar, and press, and
Courtroom bar admissions will resume. Masking in the Courtroom for oral arguments will be optional. The
Court will provide a live audio feed of all scheduled oral arguments for the upcoming term. A link to the live
audio feed will be available on the homepage of the Court's website. The oral argument audio and a
transcript of the oral arguments will be posted on the Court's website following oral argument each day.

The building will otherwise be closed to the public until further notice.



